From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 3:31:57 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 6:24 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Nathalie Deau

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I live alone in a 2 bedroom semi-detached rental unit since December 16, 2016. | was shocked to see
the cost of heating and electricity. After my first bill, 1 decided to keep the heating at 17 degrees, cook,
shower and do laundry only after 7pm. | managed to lower my bill to 300$ a month. I can only image
what families with children have to pay. Please, deny Hydro one this request, and think of all the
people already struggling to pay their hydro bills.

Thank you,

-- Attachment --


mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca



